
From: Jennifer Williams
To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org
Cc: Jeff Miyaoka; Jennifer Williams
Subject: Continued Support for Resolution 2024-13, June 4th City Council Meeting
Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 1:56:37 PM
Attachments: Outlook-k5jj351p.png

Intent to Support - TBID Modification 5.22.2024.pdf

Mayor & City Council,

Please see attached our continued support toward Resolution No 2024-13.

Thank you,

Jen Williams
Sr. Marketing Director
 

From: Jennifer Williams <JLWilliams@centennialrec.com>
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 9:41 AM
To: SupplementalComm@Surfcity-hb.org <SupplementalComm@Surfcity-hb.org>
Cc: Jeff Miyaoka <JMiyaoka@centennialrec.com>
Subject: Email Your Support for Tuesday, April 16 City Council Meeting
 
Dear Mayor & City Council,

Please see attached letter in support of Resolution No. 2024-13. Please act this letter as Pacific Citys
support of this Resolution.

Please feel free to reach me at any time should you wish to discuss our support further,

Jen Williams
Jen Williams
Sr. Marketing Director & Public Relations
o. 714.960.1238    
a. 21058 Pacific Coast Hwy, Ste M220, Huntington Beach, CA 92648
www.gopacificcity.com

 
NOTICE: This message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipient(s) named above. If you are not
the intended recipient of this message you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message is
strictly prohibited. This communication is for information purposes only and should not be regarded as an offer to sell or lease, or as a
solicitation of an offer to buy any financial product, an official confirmation of any transaction, or as an official statement of Centennial
Real Estate. or its affiliates. Email transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free. Therefore, we do not represent that this
information is complete or accurate and it should not be relied upon as such. All information is subject to change without notice. This
message may contain information that is privileged, confidential, legally privileged, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law.
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May 22, 2024 


Dear Mayor and City Council, 


I’m writing in support of adopting Resolution No. 2024-13, to declare the City’s intention to 
modify the Management District Plan for the Huntington Beach Tourism BID. 


Pacific City is a destination retail center where tourism is an essential part of our business. 
It provides our tenants with opportunities for growth, resilience and prosperity.  


When tourism does well, we do well too.  


Tourism doesn't just benefit lodging businesses directly catering to tourists; it also 
supports a range of ancillary services such as transportation, restaurants and retail 
industries. Thanks to Huntington Beach’s strong tourism economy, with an estimated $2.2 
million visitors in 2023, Pacific City and our tenants were able to keep our doors open, 
keep our employees employed, and thrive.  


Over the next few years, Huntington Beach may lose visitors to other OC and coastal 
California cities, who are all vying to attract visitors and will have new hotel properties, new 
attractions or upgrades. If Huntington Beach loses visitor industry market share, the 
reduced visitors will lead to a decrease in our revenue as well as the City’s TOT, sales tax 
and parking revenue from visitors.  


I am delighted to learn about the proposed modification and believe our business will 
benefit from it. With more visitors coming to Huntington Beach, our businesses will benefit 
from the higher volume of foot traffic and more potential customers that will help keep us 
thriving year-round. As part of the proposal, funds will also be spent on several 
improvements in Downtown Huntington Beach, leading to a better business environment 
for all of us. 


I strongly believe this modification will benefit not only the tourism BID but also local 
businesses like mine.  


We hope that the City Council will support the resolution of intent.  


Thank you,  
Jen Williams & Jeff Miyaoka 







 

 

  

 

   
 

May 22, 2024 

Dear Mayor and City Council, 
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reduced visitors will lead to a decrease in our revenue as well as the City’s TOT, sales tax 
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benefit from it. With more visitors coming to Huntington Beach, our businesses will benefit 
from the higher volume of foot traffic and more potential customers that will help keep us 
thriving year-round. As part of the proposal, funds will also be spent on several 
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for all of us. 

I strongly believe this modification will benefit not only the tourism BID but also local 
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We hope that the City Council will support the resolution of intent.  

Thank you,  
Jen Williams & Jeff Miyaoka 



From: Kristi McKnight
To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org
Subject: Visit HB TBID modifying assessment NO. 2024-13
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 10:46:27 AM

Dear Mayor and City Council,

I’m writing in support of adopting Resolution No. 2024-13, to declare the City’s intention
to modify the Management District Plan for the Huntington Beach Tourism BID.

As the Event Director for Surf City Still works restaurant and venue, tourism is an
essential part of our business. It provides us with opportunities for growth, resilience
and prosperity.

When tourism does well, we do well too.

Tourism doesn't just benefit lodging businesses directly catering to tourists; it also
supports a range of ancillary services such as transportation and restaurants. Thanks to
Huntington Beach’s strong tourism economy, with an estimated $2.2 million visitors in
2023, we as a restaurant venue were able to keep our doors open, keep our employees
employed, and thrive.

Over the next few years, Huntington Beach may lose visitors to other OC and coastal
California cities, who are all vying to attract visitors and will have new hotel properties,
new attractions or upgrades. If Huntington Beach loses visitor industry market share, the
reduced visitors will lead to a decrease in our revenue as well as the City’s TOT, sales tax
and parking revenue from visitors.

I am delighted to learn about the proposed modification and believe our business will
benefit from it. With more visitors coming to Huntington Beach, our business will benefit
from more foot traffic, more exposure and more potential customers that will help keep
us open and our community / network growing all year-round. As part of the proposal,
funds will also be spent on several improvements in Downtown Huntington Beach,
leading to a better business environment for all of us.

I strongly believe this modification will benefit not only the tourism BID but also local
businesses like mine.

We hope that the City Council will support the resolution of intent.

Thank you and Sincerely,

Kristi McKnight

-- 
Best regards,

Kristi McKnight
Events and Community Director
Surf City Still Works
16561Gemini Lane
Huntington Beach, CA 92647
O: 714-369-2348
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mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=de4dafa9e60748d7b66cefc7d246d3d1-supplementa


C: 714-681-1629
Click here to learn More about Surf City Still works

https://www.surfcitystillworks.com/





